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Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
Our speech-language pathologist has completed a routine speech and language screen that is a 
part of the Northwest School Division’s protocol for kindergarten children attending our schools.  
The results from this brief screen indicate that further testing is recommended for your child.  
Our speech-language pathologist will complete this testing. All test results will be shared with 
you. 
 
In order to carry on with this next step of assessment, we require you to complete the permission 
and case history forms.  The case history form can seem like a very lengthy document.  This 
information is used to gain an accurate picture of your child from your perspective and provides 
very valuable information for our speech-language pathologist.  If there happens to be any 
questions on the case history form that you are not comfortable answering, please mark them as 
not applicable. 
 
I want to assure you that this is a precautionary step in which we have your child’s best 
educational interests at heart.  If you have any questions or concerns regarding this, please 
contact me at the NWSD Meadow Lake office, 236-5614.  I assure you that it is our intent to 
work in the best interest of your child. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jennifer Williamson 
Superintendent of Student Services 
Northwest School Division #203 
 


